IPO

The 'Stichting Instituut voor Perceptie Onderzoek' (IPO Foundation, Institute for
Perception Research) constitutes a formal cooperation between Philips Research Lab-
oratories and Eindhoven University of Technology. The Supervisory Board has two
members from Philips, two from the University and one member from the Netherlands
Organization for the Advancement of Pure Research ZWO. Scientists from many disci-
plines serve as members of the Scientific Board.

The Institute, located on the premises of the University, welcomes guest research-

ers.

Events 1985

Supervisory Board

Following his retirement as chairman of the Board of Directors of Philips Natuur-
kundig Laboratorium, Dr ir K. Teer resigned in August as a member of the Superviso-
ry Board of IPO. IPO is grateful for his 13 years of leadership and support, in-
cluding a period of economic depression. Ir F. Valster, managing director Philips
Natuurkundig Laboratorium, has succeeded Dr Teer as a member of the Supervisory
Board.



